
 

 
 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 

Dear Families,  

As part of our year of reading, we will be taking all Year 3 and 4 to Chelmsford Library. Classes will be 
attending the museum across two separate days:  

Thursday 29th September (1.30-2.30 pm): Cowell  
Friday 30th September (9.30 – 10.30 am): Rosen 
Friday 30th September (1.30 – 2.30 pm): Pichon   
 
We will be walking to the library and have break times and lunchtimes at school as usual. We will 
inform the office if we expect a later arrival who will keep you informed via parent mail. The event 
will be taking place at Chelmsford Library, Chelmsford County Hall, CM1 1QH.  

The children should wear their school uniform, but can wear suitable footwear to walk in and should 
bring a raincoat with them. After the visit, children will be provided with a temporary library card for 
you to take them to the library to get a book.   

If you are able to help please fill in the volunteer slip below and return by Monday 26th September to 
inform us whether you are able to volunteer at this event. If we are unable to source enough 
volunteers we may be unable to go ahead with the visit.  

Many thanks,  

Miss Brewster, Miss Clare, Mrs Killeen  

Year 3 and 4 Library Trip : Please tick which event you are able to help with:  

 Thursday 29th September (1.30-2.30 pm): Cowell  

 Friday 30th September (9.30 – 10.30 am): Rosen 

 Friday 30th September (1.30 – 2.30 pm): Pichon   
 

Name: ______________________________ 


